

On December 15, 2022, the Chairman of Deik's Turkey-Georgia Business Council and International Investors Association of Georgia, Osman Chalishkan Khavanadze, visited Hamza Kose, Chairman of MÜSİAD Batumi branch. He moved to a new office. He congratulated and wished him success. Also, Members of the MÜSİAD Batumi Association also attended the meeting. At the meeting, the parties discussed the current issues, the investment environment of Georgia and the importance of attracting foreign investments.